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New Safety Regulations for Fencing Masks 
 
Dear Member Federations, 
 
As announced in Technical newsletter 2018/1 UIPM will adopt new safety regulations for fencing masks  
as of 1 January 2019. 
 
The new system, where the mask must contain two different safety systems at the rear of the mask, with two 
ends of the straps of the system firmly affixed to the two sides of the mask. 
 
Note: The fencing equipment providers can upgrade existing masks for a small price, please contact them in 
your country before the start of 2019 season. 
 
 
Please find here detailed description and examples for commonly used masks 
 

 
 
  



Examples : 
 

 
 

 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Philipp Waeffler, UIPM Competitions Manger 
pwaeffler@pentathlon.org  
 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 

 
Janusz Peciak 

UIPM EB Member for Sport 

Chair UIPM Technical Committee 

 

 
Philipp Waeffler 
UIPM Competitions Manager 


